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Oregon’s method of Vote-By-Mail is secure and has been for many years. We have 

signature verification and, especially for older and disabled voters, makes voting, 

which is a right we have fought to protect, fairer and equitable. Voting in person 

requires people to stand in long lines which is impossible for many so they just don’t 

vote. Voting in line also means standing in terrible weather, often cold and rainy. 

There is also a move to close polling places, some only one place in an entire county. 

NO SB210 


